
Hope, Peace, Friendship, Forgiveness, Respect and Trust 

Kirkby on Bain 
Church of England Primary School 

 

‘Learning together for life’ 
 

Monday 11th October 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope you are all well and enjoyed a lovely sunny weekend. The first term of the academic year is always a long one 
but it has been lovely to have everyone back in school and classes able to see each other. Daily collective worship, all 
ages seeing each other at lunchtime play and activities like Reading Mentors and Mystery Readers visiting classrooms 
have been a joy. Thank you to everyone who has volunteered so far. Please contact your child’s teacher if you would like 
to come in.  
 

A message/invite from Lincolnshire Children’s Safeguarding Board: 
A Date with Dan: Keeping Children and Young People Safe Online 
Online safety can be a bit of a minefield and many of us have lots of questions on how we can not only keep our 
children safe but also let them enjoy the benefits the online world brings. After our live streamed event earlier this year, 
many parents and carers asked for the opportunity to ask us some questions. Join our resident Online Safety Officer, 
Dan Hawbrook, on the 25th November 2021 for a special question and answer session for parents and carers which will 
cover whatever YOU want to know – whether it’s game ratings, parental controls, bullying or strangers – we will let you 
ask us those burning questions. 
Sign up will be required to access this FREE session:  
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/a-date-with-dan-tickets-168597709287 
 

Harvest 
We will be marking Harvest in our weekly worship through song on Thursday 4th November. If children would like to 
bring in a donation of a tinned/packet food item on that day, they are more than welcome to. These will be displayed in 
school and then our Spiritual Gang will box them up and ensure their safe delivery to a local foodbank.  
 

Remembrance 
We will be marking Remembrance Day with a whole school collective worship. We will be creating class poppy wreaths 
that will be displayed in our school windows. We haven’t got any poppies to sell in school this year but children are 
welcome to wear one to mark the day if they would like to. 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
 

Term One finishes on Thursday 21st October 
Term Two starts Monday 1st November 
 

Friday 19th November  Non-uniform Day for Children in Need   
An optional £1 donation for Children in Need can be made via ParentMail (payments then shop) 
 

Monday 6th December    
Nativity and Christmas Celebration Service in St Mary’s Church     9.20am and 5.30pm  
Our nativity is performed by our Year One and Reception children.  
All year groups are involved in the singing elements of the service.  
 

Term Two finishes on Friday 17th December 
 

Other dates will follow! 
 
Please ensure children have coats in school each day as the weather is increasingly changeable. 
 
Thank you once again for your continued support.  
  

With best wishes,  
Miss Day 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/a-date-with-dan-tickets-168597709287

